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Comments: Good day,

Restricting forest service access roads that are frequently used by high clearance vehicles will reduce access to

a large community of outdoor enthusiast. 

I enjoy spending time in our gorgeous forests, and I always use established routes. My fear is if you chose to

restrict access, you will harm many people and their enjoyment of our remote nature. Furthermore, you could

sadly encourage development of "rogue trails" which would cause much more harm and damage.

I am a very responsible user, and often pickup trash that has been abandoned. Interestingly enough, I always

seem to find more on the "easier" trails than the "difficult trails". 

Please do not hurt responsible trail users access to these magnificent places. 

Thank you, 


